
Subject: School meals for children of key workers 

Date sent: 20th March 2020, 5:37pm 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Key Worker Parents and Carers 
  
The kitchens will be open and we will be able to provide a hot 
school meal when your child attends our school for care. For 
the first few days the menu will differ from the published 
caterlink menu. 
  
The children can let us know if they require a meal when they 
arrive with us in the morning.  
  
Thank you, 
Sarah Evans 
Headteacher 
  

  

 


